Chris O'Brien

I

From: Tyler Laundon <tlaundon@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 6:58 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: No on H6256

Dear House Finance Committee,
As a year round resident and Rhode Island boater, | strongly oppose H6256.

Reinstating a tax on boats will increase the cost of boating when other costs to live here in
Rl are also surging, including home, auto and boat insurance, and property taxes.

It's too much.
Please vote NO on H6256. Stop the craziness. We're beyond our limits here in this state
and policies like this risk driving people and boaters out of state and harming job stability

and/or growth.

Sincerely,
Tyler Laundon, Middletown, RI



